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7th ANNUAL NAVAJO WINTER CULTURE FESTIVAL
February 29, 2024

First, we would like to thank Brent Toadlena, Patricia Begay and the Navajo Language & Culture students for their performances
at the 7th Annual Navajo Winter Festival. 

Thank you to the staff who volunteered for the event and to the staff who donated food items, and more gratitude and
appreciation for the departments who help with event set up. 

The success of the event was due to these groups and individuals.
GUSD is grateful for your generosity and willingness to participate.

Lastly, thanks to the Tsehootsooi Medical Center for allowing us to host the festival 
and having the confidence in Ganado Unified School District.  
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INDIAN POLICY AND PROCEDURESINDIAN POLICY AND PROCEDURESINDIAN POLICY AND PROCEDURES      SUMMARYSUMMARYSUMMARY

Upcoming Events

March 27th - Professional Development
 
April  4th -School Board Meeting
April 9th- IEC/PAC Meeting, 6 PM
April  24th - Professional Development

May 2nd - 43rd Annual Parent Day
May 2nd-School Board Meeting
May 7th-IEC/PAC Meeting, 6 PM
May 23rd -Last day of School 
May  24th - Middle School Promotion,
9AM
May  24th - High School Graduation, 2
PM
May  24th -  Last Day of Work 
(9- month Employees)
May  27th - Memorial Day
   

Navajo Words Used Daily

What is the IPP?
The IPP stands for Indian Policy and Procedures. 

The purpose of the IPP is to: 
• Ensure equal participation of Indian children in LEA’s educational programs and activities

• Improve communication and cooperation between the LEA and Indian community. 
• Involve parents and tribal officials in planning and developing educational programs and activities.

The IPP is a required document for the Impact Aid application. The Impact Aid provides a significant amount of funding for the
district and GUSD does make a dedicated effort to ensure the application is submitted each year.  

More information will be shared regarding the IPP during the summer and the fall.
If you have any questions, you may call the GUSD Federal Programs Office at (928)755-1148.  

Thank you for your interest.  
GUSD Federal Programs and Grants Director, Ms. L. Bahe
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Alternative Education Department
GUSD would like to recognize the following students. 

These 9 students graduated from Alternative Education for 2023-2024.

1. Khalilah Manheimer
2. Jonavin John

3. Clarisse Nelson
4. Randy Chee

5. Kendell James
6. Albeauan Teller

7. Alfrain Teller
8. Kenan Martinez

9. Zoey Kee
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   Ganado High SchoolGanado High SchoolGanado High School
FCCLA/Culinary ArtsFCCLA/Culinary ArtsFCCLA/Culinary Arts   

SKILLS NATIVE 2024 in Monument Valley High SchoolSKILLS NATIVE 2024 in Monument Valley High SchoolSKILLS NATIVE 2024 in Monument Valley High School   

Congratulations to:Congratulations to:Congratulations to:
Kambria Wauneka:Kambria Wauneka:Kambria Wauneka: 1st place in Cake decorating event 1st place in Cake decorating event 1st place in Cake decorating event
Shyah Salabye: Shyah Salabye: Shyah Salabye: 2nd place in Job Skills demonstration – Table setting2nd place in Job Skills demonstration – Table setting2nd place in Job Skills demonstration – Table setting
Emiko Lee:Emiko Lee:Emiko Lee: 3rd place in cupcake decorating event. 3rd place in cupcake decorating event. 3rd place in cupcake decorating event.   

CONGRATULATIONS TO G.H.S. STUDENTS!CONGRATULATIONS TO G.H.S. STUDENTS!CONGRATULATIONS TO G.H.S. STUDENTS!
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Indian Education Committee (IEC) & Parent
Advisory Committee (PAC)

IEC/PAC meetings begin at 5:30 PM at the
Administration Building Meeting Room.

IEC/PAC Monthly Meeting Dates:
April 09, 2024
May 02, 2024
(43rd Annual Spring Parent Day)
May 14, 2024
June 11, 2024
July 09, 2024

IEC/PAC needs your Support!
We are looking for members to serve

on the Parent Committees.
Join the team and help us serve GUSD

families.
For more information, call (928) 755-

1148/1063.
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Food Service DepartmentFood Service DepartmentFood Service Department
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From your Athletics

Department

ATTENTION:
ADMISSION TO GHS BASEBALL &

SOFTBALL GAMES WILL BE
CHARGED. THANK YOU FOR

SUPPORTING YOUR GHS ATHLETES.
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